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Dear McAdams Dance Parents and Guardians, 
	This letter is being sent out to inform the families that dance classes are Coed. Boys and girls will be in the same dance classroom; however, the dressing out procedures will be separate. 

Girls will be dressing out in the classroom. Doors will remain locked and windows will remain covered at all times, as well as, curtains covering entrance. 

Boys will be dressing out in the restrooms/locker rooms and will be let into the classroom when all girls are properly clothed. 

When purchasing dance attire, as listed in the syllabus, please be mindful of other students and choose appropriate clothing. NO spanks, cheer shorts, spandex, or hot shorts. NO spaghetti straps, crop tops, or shirts that show cleavage. NO phones are allowed out in class as a safety precaution and will be taken away if out. Thank you for your cooperation. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. We want each class to be a safe, fun, and a productive environment for all students. We look forward to having a great year and learning about the art of dance! 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Cordero
MJHS Dance Department Director
Royals Dance Team Director
281-229-7185
jcordero@dickinsonisd.org
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